
This initiative is supported by:

SCAN HERE

Keep up-to-date, follow Sunshine 
Coast Community Services on:

Coast residents of all ages are invited to put pen to paper and share their stories, 
pictures, poems, and support and help us deliver letters to people on the Coast in 
need of some extra joy right now.

Whether you use our template or create your own layout, we are asking you to 
write from the heart, sharing positive, thoughtful and kind messages. Your letters 
can be mailed to Sunshine Coast Community Services at P.O. Box 1069, Sechelt, 
BC, V0N 3A0, or hand-deliver to one of our Dear Coastal Neighbour community 
‘mailboxes’. There are 4 community mailbox locations, where you can grab a hard 
copy of the letter template, or drop off your finished letter for delivery:

Gibsons IGA – 1100 Gibsons Way, Gibsons 
Persephone Brewing Company – 1053 Stewart Rd, Gibsons
The Gumboot Restaurant – 1041 Roberts Creek Rd, Roberts Creek
Pender Harbour Health Centre - 5066 Francis Peninsula Rd, Madeira Park
Sunshine Coast Community Services Society – 5638 Inlet Ave, Sechelt

For more information about this community initiative and to download our toolkit 
visit our website at sccss.ca or contact SCCSS Program Lead, Anna Verspoor   
Email:  averspoor@sccss.ca  Phone: 604-989-6171

Do you know somebody who would like to receive a letter? 
Please get in touch and let us know! Call us on 604-885-5881 or email reception@sccss.ca 
with Dear Coastal Neighbour in the subject line and we will do our best to get them a letter. 

We will deliver your letter to someone in our community 
in need of some extra joy right now. 

Join our letter-writing campaign to 
increase social connection on the Coast


